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Pulaski County Public Service Authority Utility Relief Program 

 

Introduction 

The Commonwealth of Virginia has made a limited amount of CARES Act funding available for those 
experiencing financial hardship directly related to the COVID-19 pandemic who are municipal utility 
customers. 

 

Eligibility 

Active residential or commercial customers of the Pulaski County Public Service Authority (PSA) are 
eligible who: 

• Are experiencing financial hardship directly related to the COVID-19 pandemic, and 
• Have utility arrearages for water and/or sewer which were incurred between March 30 and 

December 30, 2020, and 
• Complete and submit an application and attestation form. 

 

How to Apply 

The program is administered through Pulaski County in conjunction the Pulaski County PSA.  Application 
forms are available on the Pulaski County website: www.pulaskicounty.org.  Applications will be 
accepted by mail, online, email, by phone, or via the drive through at the PSA office in Dublin VA until 
January 20, 2021 or until available funds are depleted. 

 

Questions 

Please contact Janet Jonas, CARES Act Coordinator, with any questions: 

(540) 994-2603 or jjonas@pulaskicounty.org 

http://www.pulaskicounty.org/
mailto:jjonas@pulaskicounty.org

